
Unapproved CENTRAL SPRINGS SCHOOL BOARD OF EDUCATION WORK SESSION MEETING MINUTES – 

February 7, 2022 

 

The Central Springs Community School Board held a work session at the Central Springs High School on February 7, 

2022.  The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by President Dave Luett.  Other Board members present were Lori 

Ginapp, Joe Rowe, Jean Schilling, and Ashley Kohler. Also attending were Superintendent Lehmann, Ken Estes, Rob 

Hoffman, Bill Carlson, Kay Schmalen, Laura Cunningham, Jessica Lutz, and Alicia Schmitt. 

 

Motion was made by Schilling, seconded by Rowe to approve the agenda as presented.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 

There were no Public Comments. 

 

Data was shared by administration concerning enrollment, curriculum requirements, CTE strands, finance, and facilities.  

Discussion followed. 

 

President Luett adjourned the meeting at 8:30 pm. 

 

Our next regular Board meeting is scheduled for February 21, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. in the High School library room in 

Manly. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

_________________________________  ______________________________ 

Dave Luett, Board President    Gwen Mellmann, Board Secretary 


